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Welcome back to what is hopefully going to be a much more normal school year for everyone!  It has been great to see 
how well all our children have settled in and although we are still following the updated COVID rules, we are able to 
operate in a way much closer to what it was in the past.  We are still encouraging handwashing and social distancing 
where possible and would be grateful if you could help us do this – Thanks for your continuing support, 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Y1 – Charlie Clegg        

Y2 – Jessica Barnes            

Y3 – Oliver King 

Y4 – Oliver Donovan 

Y5 – Rico Dickson 

Y6 – Riley Murphy             
 

 

Parents, Teachers and Friends Association 
Now that we are trying to get back to normal, we would like to restart our 

P.T.F.A. again.  This dedicated group of people play a vital role in helping 

to give our school community fun events that also raise vital funds to help 

pay for trips and much-needed resources for our children. 

It would be great to see some new faces as well as familiar ones! - and you 

don’t have to give lots of time – just give what you can to help out. 

Our first event will be in October so we’re looking to have a meeting 

shortly – so please let us know if you want to help out! 

 

Breakfast Club 

 

Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

Attendance Superstars 
          

Last week’s best attendance goes 

to Year 3 and Year 6 

with 100% - FANTASTIC! 

Keep up the good work and 

remember to try and help your 

class by being in every day! 

NO PHONES PLEASE 

Don’t forget phones should NOT 
be used on school grounds. 

Thank You 

 

Gates and Parking 
Please do not block our main 

gate when picking up or 
dropping off as access needs to 

be available at all times for 
emergencies and for the use of 

our disabled parking bay. 

THANK YOU 
 

School Prefects 
Well Done to our new prefects in Year 6! 

They are:        

 

 

 
 

I am sure they will do an excellent job and 
set a great example to the rest of school! 

 

 

 

Speak to Mr Crabtree or Mrs Blezard if you want to get involved 

Parent Governor 
We have a vacancy for a parent governor at our school so if you are 

interested in helping to guide the development and effectiveness of 

our children’s education please come and speak to me about it. 

 

This is your opportunity to do something that can really have an 

effect on your community and influence children’s lives. 
 

We aim to hold a ballot in October to select a new parent governor 

so now is the time to let us know if you are interested. 

I look forward to hearing from you, Mr Crabtree 

Celebration Assemblies 
Our regular Friday Celebration Assemblies will be starting again from next 

week. As previously, these start promptly at 2:30pm so if you want to come 

and join us you are most welcome – we do have a limit of 40 extra people in 

our hall so please make sure you are on time! 

Please remember that we do not allow photographs to be taken within 

school for Safeguarding reasons – Thank You. 

     Thank You, Mr Crabtree  

 

Nieve Bonner 
Martha Williams 

Kuvimba Zhakata 
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